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June 7, 2010 

Robin Bleier, RN, HCRM 
RB Health Partners 
210 S. Pinellas Avenue, Suite 260 
Tarpon Springs, FL 34689 

Dear Robin, 

On behalf of THCA and our members, thank you for presenting at the Chart 
Documentation: What You Need to Know seminar that was held in Brentwood on June 
-nd . I am pleased to inform you that the scores for the seminar were very good and the 
response from the participants was extremely positive. 

On our evaluation scale, which ranges from 1.0 (poor) to 5.0 (excellent) you received a 
score of 4.5 for content and a 4.7 for delivery. The seminar received an overall score of 
4.5. 

Comments from participants included: 
• "She is great, with lots of information;" 
• "Sets the bar very high and inspires me;" 
• "I enjoyed the speakers knowledge;" and 
• "Speaker held my interest." 

Thank you again for your assistance with this seminar. It was a true pleasure to be able to 
review the evaluations and see how much the attendees enjoyed listening to you and 
being a part of this. Until we are able to work together again, please let me know if I can 
do anything for you. 

Sincerely, 

cir-u-uogigt-aa2-Lic 

Jennifer L. Griffith 
Education Manager 
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